
We are looking for host families for Angela and Lena, two of the 8 youth 

coming from Ukraine to Milwaukee this December! The Ukraine – Milwaukee Youth Exchange 
Program allows your family the opportunity to welcome a youth into your home for 3 weeks 
during this Christmas holiday! This life-changing experience, not only for the Ukrainian youth, 
but for your entire family, will open your minds and hearts, giving you new perspectives, 
deeper global understanding, and memories that will last a lifetime! Meet Angela and Lena by 
reading more here …And for information, contact: 

Nikki Blanks – 414-552-8482 
Jim Rand – 414-915-4174 

Dee Anderson – 414-630-4347 
 

 
 
Angela Kononiuk is 19 years old. She enjoys cooking, traveling and 
exploring. She is kind, generous and very modest. Angela would really 
like to become a part of the Youth Exchange Program because she 
thinks it is important to share our differences with one another. She 
hopes to make lifelong friendships with new people. Angela plans to 
open her own Kindergarten one day and dedicate her free time to 
help mentor orphans, like herself. 
 
 
 
 
Lena Tsarenko is 20 years old. Her hobbies are creating arts and crafts. 
She also enjoys playing soccer and volleyball. She likes to volunteer 
with a National Day of Prayer for Orphans event in Ukraine and also in 
youth ministry at Father’s House. Her unique trait is generosity. She 
likes to give more than receive and use every chance she gets to fulfill 
the needs of others. Her desire is to find new friends and hopefully, 
this experience will become life changing for her. Lena’s main goal is 
to serve like Jesus did. 
  

 


